
 

For this year's World Book Day celebration on Thursday, 7th March, we invite all children to embrace the 
joy of reading by coming to school dressed in their favourite pyjamas or comfy clothes and bringing along 
a favourite book to share with their class. To add an extra touch of comfort, they are encouraged to bring 
a well-behaved teddy bear to join in the reading festivities. 
 

 
Pie & Pea Quiz Night 



 

 



 

 


